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Dear	Y1	Parents,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 12th	April	2016	
	
Our	enterprise	topic	this	term	has	been	‘Art	Galleries’	and	we	have	been	creating	art	which	
will	be	displayed	in	our	own	exhibition.		On	the	28th	of	April	we	will	be	visiting	Orleans	
House	Gallery	in	Richmond	where	we	will	be	looking	at	art	exhibitions	and	taking	part	in	Art	
workshops.		As	part	of	the	art	workshop	we	will	be	printing	leaves	which	links	into	our	
science	topic	‘plants’.		
	
Year	1	will	be	going	to	Orleans	House	in	2	groups.		1P	will	be	visiting	from	10am	–	12pm	and	
1D	will	be	visiting	from	12.30pm	–	2.30pm.		We	will	be	using	public	transport,	taking	the	
H37	bus	from	outside	school	into	Richmond.		
	
The	cost	of	the	visit,	 including	the	workshop	and	insurance	will	be	£2.70	per	child.	 	Please	
arrange	payment	via	www.parentpay.com	by	Monday	25th	April.	
	
Please	ensure	that	your	child	is	provided	with	a	packed	lunch.		Everything	must	be	fully	
disposable.		
	
If	you	would	like	to	assist	on	this	trip	please	let	the	class	teacher	know.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	ask.		
	
Kind	regards		
	
Miss	Dawson	and	Miss	Patel		
Class	Teachers	


